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This bill would put undue stress on school districts, especially smaller ones such as 
SAD72. Until last year we did not even have a full time curriculum coordinator, and 
although we do now, these dictates would take an unnecessary amount of time and 
effort. Currently, we have our approved curricula on our website for all to view. 
These additional requirements are invasive, unnecessary and dictatorial. Leave the 
districts free to teach our children. Stop dictating additional requirements of our 
already over worked and underpaid professionals.


